
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING:  24 MAY 2011 

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(BE11/0114) Program1.1:  Visa and migration 

Senator Pratt asked: 

In relation to the 457 visa program can you please provide a copy of the 
Memorandum of Understanding between the Department of Immigration and the 
ABCC. 

Answer: 

A copy of the Memorandum of Understanding between the Department of 
Immigration and the ABCC is attached. 


